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April 12, 2018 
 
Dear Beginning Band Parent, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  Thank you again for allowing your child to participate in our largest Dean 
Leaman Junior High School beginning band program!  
 
As you may have noticed on our band web page, May 10th will be a very important evening for the beginning 
band.  We will present our final concert that evening at 6:30 p.m. at the Churchill Fulshear High School 
Auditorium!  All beginning band students are expected to perform.  Their concert attire will be their charger 
band t-shirt tucked into their jeans (so they may want to wear a belt). This will be our last experience this year 
with all 120 of us together.  

 
REHEARSAL SCHEDULE: 

Just as in the fall, we will need to have 2 full band rehearsals to give our students the opportunity to get 
comfortable again performing in a full band setting.  We are asking to have two afterschool rehearsals.  These 
rehearsals will take place on Monday, May 7th and Tuesday, May 8th in the Fulshear HS band hall.  The 
rehearsal will last from 3:45 – 4:45 p.m.  Please arrange for transportation or carpools on that afternoon.    
 

CONCERT: 
For the concert, we will ask the band students to be on stage, in their seats, ready to warm up by 6:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, May 10th for their spring concert performance. Their performance begins at 6:30 p.m. and will be 
fairly brief.  The beginning band will perform “Radetzky March”, “Dance Celebration”, and “March from First 
Suite for Military Band”. 

 
LAMAR CISD YOUNG BAND FESTIVAL: 

Our beginning band will perform at the annual Lamar CISD Young Band Festival on Wednesday, May 30th. We 
are scheduled to perform at 9:00am in the Fulshear High School Auditorium. After our performance, we will 
head to the nearby Ci Ci’s pizza (5810 FM 1463 Katy, TX 77494) to celebrate our performance. We are thrilled 
to offer this experience to your child provided they have met all expectations for this trip. No money is 
required for this trip; all expenses were covered through our fundraising from this past fall! Thank you! 
 
Once again, thank you all for your interest and support in the Charger Band program.  We’re looking forward 
to seeing all of you on May 10th! 
 
Amy Bennett, Andrew Lee, and David Reynolds 
 

BEGINNING BAND SPRING CONCERT:  THURSDAY, May 10th  
      @ 6:30 p.m., CFHS AUDITORIUM. 

LCISD YBF Performance: Wednesday, May 30th 

@ 9:00 a.m., CFHS Auditorium 

Spring Concert: Thursday, May 10th 

@ 6:30 p.m., CFHS Auditorium 


